Monday, February 12,

24

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on February 12, 2024. Those present were Trustees Mrs. Kristina O'Brien and Mr. Jeffrey Markley. Mrs. O'Brien presided and called the meeting to order at 12:04 P.M.

NOPEC Opt-in Gas Aggregate Program

Mr. Jeff Heinrich from NOPEC was in attendance to explain the Gas Opt-in Program. There were no residents in attendance.

Since there was no further business to come before this special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, Mr. Markley made a motion to adjourn with a second by Mrs. O'Brien and the meeting was adjourned at 12:19 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	